
	

Park	Branch	Update	
	
Bridget	Quinn-Carey,	CEO	of	Hartford	Public	Library,	and	representatives	from	TSKP	
Architects,	will	give	an	update	on	the	progress	of	the	new	Park	Branch	at	the	Frog	Hollow	
NRZ	meeting	on	Tuesday,	July	18.	TSKP	will	show	images	of	the	proposed	structure	which	
will	be	located	on	the	corner	of	Park	Street	and	Broad	Street.	The	first	floor	plan	includes	an	
Adult/Teen	area	and	a	Children's	area,	in	addition	to	staff	offices,	a	cafe,	bathrooms,	an	
elevator,	and	an	outdoor	court	yard.	The	second	floor	plan	includes	a	Learning	Lab,	a	
Conference	Room,	a	large	Community	Room,	and	bathrooms.	The	meeting	will	be	held	at	
5:30	pm	at	the	Lyceum,	227	Lawrence	Street.		
	

	


